
I am so excited to announce that OHF is going live with all events on 
April 1! After 2 years of pandemic isolation, I can’t tell you how 
great it will be to return to handshakes and hugs with the OHF 
family. 
And I’m just as excited about our first live event April 1st and 2nd – 
Bloom. You asked for more events focused on women, and did we 
deliver. This women-only weekend will be filled with fun, fellowship, 
and education. See the OHF website for more information. 
Including our usual core events – like the Annual Meeting, Camp 
Independence, the Walk, and Family Retreat – we will produce 
nearly two dozen events this year. Something for everyone. And our 
popular Community Connections       dinners will be returning in 
Tulsa and Oklahoma City. 
Check out our calendar of events and stay in touch through our 
social media, website, or email – whatever works for you. Know that 
we are here to educate, advocate, and support you every step of 
the way! 

Blessings, 

Tim Grogan 
Executive Director 
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Please go to okhemophilia.org 
and check it out! Register for 
events, learn about OHF's 
mission, and find out how you 
can get involved! 

Spring 2022 



April 1-2 in OKC 

Ono Loco Cooking Demo April 9, 5pm — 
Virtual 

What would you give for the chance to cook 

along with and learn from a Cordon Bleu trained 

chef? One who also has severe Hemophilia A, 

lost 285 pounds, and will talk to you about how 

he did it? And what if the whole thing was a 

blast? And as if you needed a sweetener, what if 

OHF paid for the ingredients? 

Well, you can! Don your brightest Hawaiian shirt, 

break out your ukulele, and cook along as we 

make Ono Loco Moco. But you must sign up on 

the OHF website by March 28th to get the recipe 

and shopping list. 

Join us LIVE! for a weekend to  
  reunite, empower, and 
celebrate the strong women in 
our         community.  

Meals and your room are 
covered by our generous 
sponsors, so you can just 
relax, laugh, and learn from a 
special group of speakers 
discussing the topics you care 
about. See the OHF website 
for more details. 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 



Annual Meeting, June 17-18 in 
Tulsa 

It’s live at Tulsa’s DoubleTree Hotel! 

Save the date for one of the largest 

and most popular gatherings of the 

         Oklahoma bleeding disorders  

        community. 

The event provides a variety of        

   interesting educational sessions 

as well as lots of free time to catch 

up with friends old and new. Rooms 

and meals are on us. Watch OHF’s 

website and emails for more details 

and registration. 

Save the date and keep your fingers and toes 

crossed! We are planning and praying for live 

camp this year, but not all the necessary 

participants are able to commit yet post-

COVID.   

Watch the OHF website, emails, and social 

media for further details. 

Camp July 25-29 at Camp Bond, 
Tishomingo 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 



Red Jacket Challenge Golf 
Tournament 

The 28th annual Red Jacket Challenge at Cedar Ridge Golf 
Club last October is in the books and was a huge success. 
Thank you to Dr. Joel Adkisson and the planning committee 
(Robert Russell, Steve Henson) for putting together such a 
fun and worthwhile event. Also, a special thank you to our 
many volunteers that helped the event run smoothly.    We 
had a record number of teams participating last fall and 
raised over $14,000. OHF is honored to be the benefactor of 
this widely anticipated event and will use these funds to 
serve and advocate for      individuals with bleeding disorders 
in Oklahoma. The only way this event can be improved this 
year is if someone makes that hole in one and wins the car! 

EVENT MEMORIES 



Washington Days 

Thank you to our wonderful 

volunteers (Miranda Williams, Liz 

Allen, Jim Mueller) and to NHF for 

some very powerful and   effective 

Zoom meetings in March with    

Oklahoma’s Senators and 

Representatives  in Washington. We 

advocated for the   needs of our 

community, heard some      personal  

stories from our members that  put a 

few tears in eyes, and brought      

home for the Congresspeople just 

how    important and life-changing 

our issues are. We all hope to be in 

Washington in  person next year to 

keep our needs front and center for 

our legislators. 

Day at the Hill 

It’s hard to top our great 2021 

Day at the Hill event, where we 

reached a record 60 of our 

legislators and passed a copay 

accumulator ban bill to save you 

money on out-of-pocket 

insurance costs.  But we’re 

working hard again this year to 

thank the   legislators who 

helped us, educate them about 

bleeding disorders, and 

advocate for a follow-up bill to 

fix a few glitches in last year’s 

bill. Thanks to all of you who 

volunteer your   precious time – 

you make a           difference! 

EVENT MEMORIES 



A huge thank you to Wayne Nivin, our 

outgoing President of the Board of 

Directors. Wayne led our organization 

through these last few        challenging 

years of the pandemic with courage, 

commitment, and compassion. We’re a 

stronger and closer family because of his 

loving          leadership – Thank you for 

your service, Wayne 

And a huge welcome to Jennie Shoemaker, 

 elected by the Board as its new President. 

Hello, I am Jennie Shoemaker, the current President of 

the      Oklahoma Hemophilia Foundation. I have 2 boys, 

Mason    9 and Aiden, 7. Both boys have Hemophilia, 

one with a   history of inhibitors. 

I am currently serving as the Advocacy Chair. Most of 

my time is spent at the baseball field watching Aiden, 

taking Mason to golf, or volunteering at the 

school. When my boys were diagnosed, we quickly 

became involved with OHF and the community has 

taught us that even with     Hemophilia the boys could 

live very active and normal lives. 

Jennie Shoemaker 

MEET THE BOARD 









INSIDE OHF 

Stina Pineyro 

Hi there, I'm Stina. I am the new Social Media and 

Marketing   Coordinator for OHF! I was raised in Florida 

and just relocated to OKC in August. 

I have been a part of the hemophilia foundation back 

home since I was around 13 years old, when my family 

found out my nephew has vWB. I have worked at various 

Serious Fun Camps around the US. My passion is 

encouraging growth and         connection in all the work I 

do. 

In my spare time you can find me rock climbing, 

spending time outside, cuddling my dog, baking with my 

partner, and        bookmarking tiny homes on AirBnB for 

future adventures. 

Thank you all for welcoming me into this wonderful 

community at OHF. I am so excited to begin meeting all 

of you this year!   
Liz Allen 

I am Liz Allen, married to Reagan. 

We live in Enid with our 2 sons, 

Blake and Brock. Brock (13) has 

Hemophilia B and we just started 

prophylactic treatment. 

Our family has learned so much 

through OHF. I look forward to 

advocating and sharing knowledge 

with state and        national 

legislators as advocacy co-chair.  

Meet two key players in our community. Stina Pineyro, who comes to us from the 
Florida bleeding disorders chapter, is our new communications person. And Liz 

Allen, with a background working for legislatures, has generously agreed to serve 
as our new Advocacy Committee Co-Chair. 
                Welcome and congratulations! 





STAY CONNECTED 





OHF originally began with a 
group of concerned families. It 
became a non-profit in 1997 
and today it has grown to 
serve nearly 1,000 people 
with    bleeding disorders in 
Oklahoma and  surrounding 
states. 

We welcome you to join us! 
www.okhemophilia.org. Click 
on “Sign Up” to receive event 
emails and information. 

Executive Director: Tim Grogan 

TGrogan@OKBleedingDisorders.or
g 

Info@OKBleedingDisorders.org 

*NEW* Phone Number: 
918-605-2579 

*NEW* Address: 
Oklahoma Hemophilia Foundation
9524 E. 81st. St. Ste. B1510 
Tulsa, OK 74133 
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